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23rd january 2025
Ref No. Admin/2024-25/332

Dear Parent,

As per the directives of the Ministry of Education, the ‘One
Nation One Student ID’ initiative is being implemented under
the APAAR ID (Automated Permanent Academic Account
Registry) system. This unique 1D aims to provide students with
numerous academic benefits, enable efficient tracking of their
academic progress, and eliminate duplication of data.

Additionally, we request your kind cooperation in submitting the
required details of your ward, as per the attached consent form
to facilitate the generation of the APAAR ID for your ward. Kindly
ensure that the form is duly filled and submitted to the class

teacher by 31+ January 2025.

In this regard, you are kindly requested to attach a copy of the

Aadhaar card of both the parents (mother and father) along with

the Aadhaar card copy of your ward. These documents are

required for generating the APAAR 1D, as per the guidelines
sued by the Ministry of Education, Government of India.

Your prompt response will help us to complete the generation of
Apaar ID with the Education Department at the earliest.

For more information, on the above, you visit the Govt. Site
https://apaar.education.gov.in/




